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April 25, 1983

William H., Cormier

Office of Administrative Vice Chancellor 26
University of California w
405 Hilgard Avenue Sf_RVED APR

Los Angeles, CA 90024

Re: The Regents of the University of California
(UCLA Research Reactor) - Docket No. 50-142-0L
(Proposed Renewal of Facility License)

Dear Mr. Cormier:

The 2oard has determined that the information that it has received on
the physical description of the Argonaut reactor at UCLA is inadaguate
for cunsideration of the inherent safety of the system. The Board
therefore requests the Applicant and Staff, to the extent that it has
cvailable such raterial, to submit further material, principally graphics,
to aid the Board in understanding the spatial relationship of the
various systems which will be under consideration. Of particular
itpurtance are graphics of the cooling system, the core structure, the
shutdown system and any other graphics which will show their physical
relaticnship. References to available published works encumpassing
these subjects would also be valuable.

Your prompt attention to this request will be appreciated. We would
appreciate receiving this information by June 1, 1983.

Sincerely,

, Chairman
E JUDGE
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